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Barbara Walsh, 62 Frederick Street, Warwick, Rl 02888

To: Chair Bennett and the honorable Members of the House Environment and Natural
Resources Committee:

This technology is dangerous for our environment. It is time to prohibit it and stop wasting
legislators and advocate’s time in fighting against it. Please pass this bill out of committee
and allow the full House to vote on it —it’s time.

Barbara Walsh
62 Frederick Street

Warwick, Rl 02888



